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From: Bradley, Alex <Alex.Bradley@jacobs.com>

Sent: Monday 16 August 2021 17:27

To: Shaun McGee

Cc: Kieran Somers; McDonnell, Rory

Subject: RE: Rail Order/ Strategic Infrastructural Development.Case Number ABP-310286-21
Hi Shaun,

Thanks for forwarding the report. Would it be possible to check again that nothing was received from Limerick
County Council or any other statutory bodies?

Kind regards
Alex

Alex Bradley | Jacobs | Project Manager | Transportation: Rail | +353 89 465 7964 | +44 7891 419 472 |
alex.bradley@jacchs.com | www.jacobs.com

Upcoming Leave: 1% September — 10'" September inclusive

From: Shaun McGee <S.McGee@pleanala.ie>

Sent: 16 August 2021 17:05

Ta: McDonnell, Rory <Rary.McDonnell@jacobs.com>; Bradley, Alex <Alex.Bradley@jacobs.com>

Cc: Kieran Somers <K.Somers@pleanala.ie>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] FW: Rail Order/ Strategic Infrastructural Development.Case Number ABP-310286-21

Hi Alex and Rory

Please find enclosed Report from Cork County Council, which was unfortunately mislaid within our email
system. The error only came to light today.

Apoiogies for inconvenience caused.
Regards

Shaun

From: Thomas Watt <Thomas.Watt@CorkCoCo.ie>

Sent: Friday 9 July 2021 14:30

To: Bord <bord@pleanala.ie>

Cc: Kevin O'Regan <kevin.oregan@CorkCoCo.ie>; Sharon McDonnell <Sharon.McDonnell@CorkCoCo.ie>
Subject: Rail Order/ Strategic Infrastructural Development.Case Number ABP-310286-21

Dear Sir/ Madam

Please find attached Cork County Council’s submission regarding same.

Please feel free to contact me by phone or email if there is any issue regarding same
Kind Regards

Thomas Watt



Thomas Watt {

085-8051335
021-4285908

Pleandlal Sinsearach, Pleanail agus Forbairt
Combhairle Contae Chorcai, Halla an Chontae, Corcaigh, T12 R2NC

Senior Planner, Planning and Development
Cork County Council, County Hall, Cork, T12 R2ZNC

NOTICE - This communication may contain confidential and privileged information that is for the sole use of the intended recipient. Any
viewing, copying or distribution of, or reliance on this message by unintended recipients is strictly prohibited. If you have received this
message in error, please notify us immediately by replying to the message and deleting it from your computer.



